
United Faculty Spring 2022 Chapter Election 
 
March 15, 2022 
 
 
Dear Full-Time Faculty, 
 
Earlier this morning, you should have received an email notifying you that the United 
Faculty Spring 2022 Chapter Election is now underway. The email contains 
directions on how to vote, a link to Simply Voting (the third-party vendor used to 
conduct elections), and your login credentials. If you did not receive the email (and it 
isn’t in your spam/junk mailboxes), please contact me 
at adelshaduf@gmail.com ASAP.  
 
As a reminder, voting concludes on Sunday, 03/20/2022, at 11:59pm.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Archie Delshad, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor  
Department of Political Science 
Fullerton College  
United Faculty Parliamentarian 
United Faculty Elections Committee Chair 
Email: adelshaduf@gmail.com  


